
 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

Reception Curriculum News 
Spring 1 2025 

Personal Social Emotional Development 
  

In My happy mind our focus this term is 
appreciation. We are looking at all the things we 
are grateful for and how we can show we are 
thankful.  
 
In our Jigsaw PSHE lessons we will be focusing on 
our dreams and goals and how we can achieve 
these even when something may be challenging.  

Communication, Language and 
Literacy 

During this term we will encourage children to use 
full sentences when talking.  
As part of our ‘People who Help us’ topic, children 
will be encouraged to discuss their experiences of 
people that may help us in our community and in 
our families. 
Children are continually learning letter sounds 
and are encouraged to read their DI sheets at 
home. We are working on using our phonic 
knowledge to write words and sentences.  

 

 

Our topic is ‘People who help us’. We will be learning about all the different people and 
job roles who help us.  Our stories with be focusing on different jobs and helping those 
around us.  

 
 

Mathematics 

 
We will be looking at numbers 0-8. 
How to compose these numbers, 
write these numbers and what is 
one more and one less than a 
number.   

Understanding the 
World 

This term we will be talking 
about people in our 
community, such as 
delivery and shop staff, 
hairdressers, the police, the 
fire service, nurses, doctors 
and teachers.  

Expressive Arts and Design 

 
We will be exploring different 
techniques and using a variety of 
materials to create portraits, 
collages and junk models of 
people that help us and their 
vehicles.  

 

 

 

Reminders 
• Please borrow books from the EYFS Library in the early years entrance. You may change books as 

often as you wish.  

• Please make sure your child’s jumpers/cardigans have their name so they do not get misplaced.   

• Children bring home a ‘familiar read’ every other week. This is sent home on a Friday and needs to 
be returned the following Friday. If you have any of these at home, please return them so you can 
receive the next book. 

 
If your job is ‘helping people’ and would be happy to come in to school and talk to our children, please let 
us know.  

 

 


